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October 15, 2021 

As a community, in October we are focusing on the Nazareth core value of hospitality.  

“I was a stranger and you welcomed me.” Matthew 25:37.  

 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  

This week we were very fortunate to live the Core Value of Hospitality by welcoming the Sisters 

of Nazareth to our campus. We were blessed to have them visit our campus this week. Sister 

Gertrude and Sister Linda shared with us their rich history with Nazareth House, and Nazareth 

School. We enjoyed their enthusiasm and joy for life! Today in Mass, we celebrated the Core 

Value of Hospitality, let all of us at Nazareth School always be welcoming and kind. We 

appreciate the excellent participation in the Liturgy by 2nd and 6th grade, thank you to Mr. Hillila 

and Mrs. McGuire for leading us in a beautiful celebration of the Mass. Also, next week please 

keep eighth grade in your prayers, as they enjoy a week long retreat, at Camp Stevens to be with 

nature and all the beauty God has to offer us.  

 

Thank you to our Halloween Committee and all of our wonderful room parents for their hard 

work in preparing for our 2nd Annual Halloween Trunk or Treat on Friday, October 29th. Without 

all of the parents and Nazareth community working together by decorating their cars, and 

handing out treats to kids, we wouldn’t have such a fun drive-thru Halloween celebration. We 

welcome all school organizations to participate by decorating your own car. Please contact Mrs. 

Alejandra Gavaldon at Alejandra.gavaldon@yahoo.com if you would like to join the fun. For the 

safety of all, no children or parents will be permitted out of their cars as they drive thru, it truly is 

a mobile Halloween event.  

 

We will be continuing our new tradition of dressing up for Halloween at Nazareth School. 

Students may to come to school on Thursday, October 28th in their Halloween  

Costumes.  PTG is also sponsoring a family pumpkin decorating contest and classroom door 

decorating contest. Thank you PTG for making this Halloween so fun! Please see the enclosed 

flyers for more details. 

 

Please contact the Nazareth School office 619-641-7987 or office@nazarethschool.org, if your 

child is experiencing any Covid-19 symptoms. According to the HHSA, any person with these 

symptoms must remain home for a minimum of 24 hours. Students may return to Nazareth 

School, after 24 hours, with a negative PCR Covid test, symptoms resolving, no fever and no use 

of medication. 
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Please take a moment to read the Nazareth News for all of the upcoming events and important 

Nazareth School information. 

God watch over our students, 

God watch over our parents, 

God watch over our teachers and staff!  

God Bless,  

 

Mrs. René Coons  

Principal 

Nazareth School 

 

 

Nazareth School Mission: “It is the mission of Nazareth School to teach and guide students from various 

backgrounds in their spiritual, academic, physical, and social development. As a Catholic institution, Nazareth 

School community members integrate the charism and core values of the Sisters of Nazareth into the educational 

experience. It is the school’s aim to nurture mind, body, and spirit in an atmosphere of mutual respect and trust in 

God and to contribute to the larger community through service, worship, and spreading the Gospel message.” 

 


